APPENDIX 5

From: WV Licensing [mailto:wv_licensing@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk]

Sent: 28 May 2015 13:40

To: Anita Chonk -
Subject: RE: PRE1272 House of India, 1st & 2nd Floor, 25 Market Street, City
Centre, WV1 3AG- New Premises Licence Application

Dear Anita

Thank you for your email informing us of the deferred date for the application
process relating to the above.

Please note we are currently working in mediation with the client for the premise.

As this House of India currently sits within the CIZ city centre
area, Police make representations in relation to crime and disorder at the location of
the proposed premise.

Kind Regards

Licensing Department.
Wolverhampton Central Police Station
Bilston Street

Wolverhampton

West Midlands

WV1 3AA



